
Dear Participant of the “Adapting Clinical Guidelines for the Digital Age Meeting”:

Thank you for being part of CDC’s meeting on Adapting Clinical Guidelines for the Digital Age, which occurred 
February 5-9, 2018. We would like to gather your feedback on what worked well at this meeting and what could 
be improved in future meetings. 

Please click on this link to complete the exit survey.

For a reminder of the content of the meeting, please feel free to refer to the agenda.

Sincerely,
Maria Michaels
Public Health Advisor
Office of the Director
Office of Public Health Scientific Services
 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
1600 Clifton Road, NE, MS E-33, Atlanta, GA 30333
404-498-0997 Office    |    804-677-4546 Mobile    |    404-638-5556 Fax   
maria.michaels@cdc.gov 
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